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Prescription Drug Safety Net 
 

Purpose 

This appropriation funded capital investments and technology infrastructure for a nonprofit corporation 
that established a statewide safety net pharmacy to serve uninsured or underinsured Iowans.  Funding 
was provided to the Iowa Prescription Drug Corporation (IPDC).  The IPDC is a 501(c)(3) established in 
2001 to provide affordable medication access to Iowans in need of assistance.   
 

Funding 

A total of $75,000 was appropriated in FY 2017 from the Rebuild Iowa Infrastructure Fund for this 
purpose.  Funding has not been appropriated in other years.  

 

Budget Unit Number 
5880KA80017 

 
918458 

 
 

More Information 
 

Iowa Prescription Drug Corporation:  www.iowapriority.org 
LSA Staff Contact:  Adam J. Broich (515.281.8223) adam.broich@legis.iowa.gov 
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